



November 3, 2023

Old Dominion Corvette Club, Inc. P.O. Box 218 Sterling VA 20167-0218

Re: Donation to CASA Children's Intervention Services

Dear Members,

On behalf of CASA CIS and the children we serve, I want to express my heartfelt thanks for your generous donation and continued support.

It was an honor to receive your \$1,200.00 donation today and we will certainly be putting the funds to good use. Every day, our CASA Advocates work with the abused and neglected children we serve by providing emotional support, guidance, case investigation, and reports to the Courts. With this support, our CASA children can access our services.

We truly appreciate your financial support to help change a child's story.

With my deepest gratitude,

Linda M Krieg

Executive Director

Plant went years and some of the port of the part of t

CASA CIS is a 501©(3) non-profit organization and this letter serves as verification that your gift is tax deductible, #54-1661340